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RUGBY BOROUGH COUNCIL 
 

QUESTION PURSUANT TO STANDING ORDER 10 
 

 COUNCIL – 23 NOVEMBER 2022 
 

QUESTION B 
 
Councillor Mrs Brown to ask the Finance, Performance, Legal and Governance 
Portfolio Holder, Councillor Ms Robbins: 
 
“Will the Portfolio Holder update Council on progress towards informing Rugby residents of 
new voter ID requirements and will Council be provided with regular progress updates?” 
 
Councillor Ms Robbins, Finance, Performance, Legal and Governance Portfolio 
Holder, to reply as follows: 
 
“The new voter ID requirements are subject to secondary legislation which is presently 
being debated in Parliament. The secondary legislation will provide the relevant detail in 
respect of the various requirements, and this will be supported by guidance from the 
Electoral Commission.  
 
A member conversation is scheduled on 8th December, and this will be delivered by the 
Returning Officer. This session will provide additional detail of the various requirements 
and the overall delivery of Voter ID.”  
 
 


